
LOADING OUR RESULTS ON TO THE ALTOSOFT WEBSITE 

 

The two links with the May results for Tuesday Section 1 and 
Tuesday Section 2 take you to the Altosoft website.  

The link takes you to the page with all the sessions in this 
particular event, so when looking for your result make sure 
you choose the right date. 

The results can be shown in a much better way because you can 
click on your name and get a full personal score sheets just 
like the one printed on paper at the end of the session. 

You can click on someone else’s name and have a look at their 
personal scoresheet. 

When you are looking at the personal scoresheets you can click 
on a board number and see all the results from that board, and 
the hand record is also shown on that page, so if you forgot 
to pick up a hand record you can still go over all the boards 
by looking at them on line. 

At the moment there is one little bug which makes the section 
2 results look a bit weird. It didn’t affect the section 1 
results because it was a Howell movement. 

The actual results page, at least at the moment I am typing 
this, doubles up all the scores. For example Bruce Fenton and 
Ruth Filler won North/South with 63%. It also prints Marilen 
Dixon and Judy Aldridge just below their names also with 63%. 
Marilen and Judy were in fact not N/S at all, but just 
happened to be E/W 2 while Bruce and Ruth were N/S 2. 

It is an annoying little bug, but I am sure we will get it 
fixed soon. In fact we had the same problem with the Monday 
Morning results and the owner of the website has managed to 
fix that display somehow, so maybe he will fix this one as 
well and we will find out what is wrong with our upload. In 
the meantime I am sure you will figure it out. 

Interestingly if you click on either of those names in the 
North/South section you get to see Bruce and Ruth’s personal 
score sheet, whereas those soame names are both printed again 
in the E/W results and if you click on either names there you 
will see Marilen and Judy’s results.  


